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Dear NRC Commissioners,
I doubt I can add anything wiser, smarter or more compelling to what others have said. I
guess I'm not the biggest fan of nuclear energy; I believe we now have viable alternatives --
ones that don't threaten our planet to the extent that nuclear waste does and ones where the
possibility of horrible consequences to our cities and again, our planet in the event of a
mistake.

The rest is selfish. I
often enough to realize
not be all that fond of
but putting the city at

live in New York City and I've driven or taken a train up the Hudson
exactly how close the Indian Point Plant is. The Albany folks may
New Yorkers -- I learned that as a State worker stationed in NYC --
so much risk doesn't make sense from any point of view.

Therefore I'm adding my citizen voice to the others in asking the Commission not to renew
Indian Point's license. I asking for common sense and far-sightedness instead of political
gain. In other words, I'm asking for what's in the shortest supply in this State.

-Ellen Diamond
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